
OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY 
POSITION
The Office of the City Attorney for the City of San José is seeking 
candidates to advise the Department of Community Energy San Jose 
Clean Energy Program which provides clean energy choices to the 
residents of San José pursuant to the California Public Utilities Code. 
The City prefers candidates with prior experience related to the 
following areas: contracting, regulatory compliance, legislative affairs 
and energy supply matters, and appearing before administrative 
bodies. This position will play an important role in providing advice and 
transactional services to the Mayor and City Council, City Manager, 
administrative departments, and boards and commissions, while also 
assisting with the implementation of major public and private projects. 
Public sector experience is preferred but not required. 

Salary range: $105,688 to $238,288 
(inclusive 5% non-pensionable multiplier) DOE 

QUALIFICATIONS
The candidate should be a current active member of the State 
Bar of California with at least three (3) years of experience as an 
attorney working on regulatory and energy matters. The 
successful candidate will possess excellent research, negotiation, 
and analytical abilities, along with superior writing, 
communication and interpersonal skills.

APPLICATION PROCESS
Please send resume including complete employment history to: 
Nora Frimann, City Attorney, 200 East Santa Clara Street, 16th Floor 
Tower, San Jose, CA 95113, or e-mail to atty.res@sanjoseca.gov. 
Application review is ongoing, and the most qualified candidates will be 
invited for an interview. EOE

Per the City’s COVID-19 Mandatory Vaccination Policy, the City requires 
all employees starting on or after February 11, 2022 to provide proof of 
vaccination as a condition of employment absent a documented 
medical and/or religious exemption.  Proof of vaccination means that 
employees are required to be “up-to-date” with regards to the 
COVID-19 vaccine. Consistent with the Santa Clara County Public 
Health Order issued on December 28, 2021, "up-to-date" means that 
employees are required to be vaccinated with the entire recommended 
initial series of a COVID-19 vaccine (two doses of the Pfizer, Moderna 
or Novavax COVID-19 vaccine or a single dose of the Johnson & 
Johnson COVID-19 vaccine).


